
Your best memories are made on the 
lake... 

641-755-3443 

www.thelakesidevillage.com 

Important Information 
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Contact Information 

Director: 
Amanda Creen  
641-757-9993 
Director@thelakesidevillage.com 
 
Health Care Coordinator: 
Kris Marlow, BSN 
641-757-2928 
Nurse@thelakesidevillage.com 
 
Hospitality Coordinator: 
Marla Hammer 
641-757-9800 
Culinary @thelakesidevillage.com 
 
Life Enrichment Coordinator: 
Sarah Wurr 
M-F 641-757-9994 
Lifeenrichment@thelakesidevillage.com 
 
Maintenance Coordinator: 
Mark Hammer 
641-757-0083 
Maintenance@thelakesidevillage.com 
 
Transportation Specialist: 
Julie Hathaway 
641-757-2728 
Transport@thelakesidevillage.com  

Resident Birthdays 
The 
Lakeside 
Village 
would 
like to 
wish a 
very 
Happy 
Birthday to 
our residents celebrating during 
the month of July.  

 

Refer a friend to The Lakeside 
Village and receive $500 off your 
rent when they have lived here 30 
days!  

The Library is Making a Comeback! 
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The Lakeside Village Vine 

 Books will be making their home again on the shelves inside The Lakeside 
Village Library. All the repairs are finished after the sprinkler valve leaked 
and flooded the library. There will be a some new additions to the library, 
including a sitting area and a game and puzzle cupboard.  

 Books will be sorted by fiction and non-fiction, large print, audio 
books, and self improvement. Coming in the 
future will be a catalog to help locate books by 
authors and genres.  

 We are excited to be able to get this library 
ready for use soon! 

 

Jean C.– 23 

Ann K. –31 

(shhh...Ann will be 100!) 

Father’s Day BBQ Tailgate Shoutout 

Thank you to those who helped us 
celebrate Father’s Day here at The 
Lakeside Village. We appreciate the 
families that were able to come and 
celebrate with us. Special shout out to 
Marla and the culinary staff for 
working so hard and making sure 
everything was ready.  We tip our hats to you, you are rock stars!! 

Happy  

Birthday!! 



The Lakeside Village Vine 

2067 Hwy 4        Panora, IA 50216 July 2021 
Bus Trips are a Success– Happy Hour at the Winery 

Happy Hour at the Winery 

was a great success. 

Residents enjoyed a scenic 

drive to the Winterset area 

to visit the Covered Bridges 

Winery. A charcuterie board 

accompanied the wine sampling of “Francesca's Folly”, a sweet 

strawberry blush wine and “Brianna”, a sweeter white wine. During our visit, a patron visiting 

the winery stopped Jean and asked to buy her something since Jean reminded her of her own 

grandmother that cannot be with her today. This was a touching moment for the two and 

included Bob too. Once the tasting commenced, 

everyone loaded onto the 

bus and were able to view 

the beautiful rolling hills on 

Highway 92 and including 

the county roads south of 

Stuart and Panora.  
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Bus Trips are a Success-Scenic Drive 

The Lakeside Village Vine 

July 4– Independence Day 

July 6– Resident Meeting 

July 9-10– Casey Fun Days 

August 6-8– Panorama Days 

August 14th– Sweet Corn Festival 

 

Hometown Grocery Orders are due by 2pm on Mondays. Please have 
them turned in by then. Deliveries will be made Tuesday around noon.  

Upcoming Events at The Lakeside Village 

 

The bus trips are making a comeback at The Lakeside Village. Residents en-

joyed the scenic drive and Happy Hour at the Winery. We are so glad to offer 

off-site  group trips again.  

The Scenic Drive started with 

the Historical Site of the first 

train robbery by Jesse James 

and his gang near Adair. Then 

the next stop was the Tree in 

the Middle of the Road. Sur-

prisingly enough, not many have seen this wonder that 

started growing in the late 1800’s. Next, was the beautiful 

rolling hills countryside of Audubon County until we drove 

past the Plow in the Oak. Later, we ended up at  Darrell’s Place in Hamlin for 

delicious tenderloins and homemade pie for lunch. 

After lunch, the tour continued with a visit to Albert 

the Bull. The backroad County 

N32 finished off the scenic 

drive as we came into the 

Northwest corner of Guthrie 

Center. Residents ap-

plauded when the bus 

came to a halt in the 

Lakeside parking lot.   

Want to help end Alzheimer’s Disease?  

Contact Marla to donate to the cause. 


